Guidelines for Display Spaces at Meetings of Grace Presbytery
Standing Rule 1.5.4 states: “The ministries of Grace Presbytery, the Synod of the Sun and of the General Assembly may request and be assigned display space during Presbytery meetings, as feasible. These are to be for the purpose of information sharing, not fund raising. Because there are so many ministries of local congregations within the Presbytery, individual space cannot be allotted. The Presbytery Council may elect to provide a general table for congregations to use to place materials about their ministries. Exceptions to these standards would require approval of the Presbytery Council; requests for an exception must be received in the Presbytery office in time to be included in the packet mailed prior to Presbytery Council meetings.”
On February 19, 2015 the Presbytery Council “authorized the General Presbyter and Stated Clerk to decide if non-Presbyterian organizations will be given display tables at presbytery meetings; however non-Presbyterian organizations will not be allowed docket time at presbytery meetings.”
Requests for display space must be in the presbytery office a minimum of fourteen days prior to a meeting of presbytery. We do not honor standing requests. Each request should describe the group making the request and its affiliation with the Presbyterian Church (USA) or Grace Presbytery, the person in charge of the display (with cellphone number and email address), and the amount of table space requested (1/2 table or 1 full table). Space is always limited. The presbytery will do its best to honor requests. If you need to cancel your request, please do so 48 hours prior to the meeting.
Email the following information to Lynn Garis at lynn@gracepresbytery.org at least 14 days in advance:

1. Name of Group

2. PCUSA or Grace Presbytery Affiliation

3. Person Responsible for Display

4. Cellphone Number

5. Email Address

6. ½ Table or 1 Full Table

7. Do you need electricity?

